
16. SUBMISSION BY CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE ON RESOURCE CONSENT
APPLICATIONS FOR THE NEW REGIONAL LANDFILL
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A separate supplementary report on the above topic will be provided for the information of all
Councillors.

A draft submission has been prepared for the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee by Buddle Findlay as
resolved by that Subcommittee a copy of the submission is being provided to all shareholder Councils
prior to adoption and lodgement by the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


